
SEPTEMBER 20, 2023 

THE COUNTY OF ANNAPOLIS WILL BE REPAIRING A WATER MAIN ON MEKENNA ST IN BRIDGETOWN ON 
WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 20, 2023. WATER ON JEFFERY ST  AND MEKENNA ST WILL BE TURNED OFF TO   

ALLOW THE COUNTY TO  LOCATE AND REPAIR THE MAIN. 

 

THERE IS NO ESTIMATE AT THIS TIME AS TO WHEN WATER SERVICE WILL BE RESTORED 

 

WHEN THE SERVICE IS TURNED BACK ON YOU MAY NOTICE SOME DISCOLOURATION OF THE WATER, THIS 

IS NORMAL. THE WATER IS STILL SAFE BUT PLEASE RUN YOUR TAPS UNTIL THE WATER RUNS CLEAR. 

 

THE MUNICIPALITY APOLOGIZES FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THAT THIS HAS CAUSED 
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